DC|HEALTH

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMEIA

MEMORANDUM

TO: All DC Health Personnel

FROM: Keith Fletcher
Chief Operating Officer

DATE: February 7, 2022

RE: Rescission of Standard Operating Procedure 1550.000 Naloxone
Distribution

Per the authority in DC Health SOP 200.100 Standard Operating Procedure
Development, the above-mentioned SOP is ordered rescinded. Naloxone
services have been relocated to the District of Columbia Department of
Behavioral Health (DBH). Please refer to DBH for any information about these

services.
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Chief Operating Officer
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